
 

 

 

 

 

 

HERITAGE DESIGNATION 

NOTICE OF PASSING OF BY-LAW 

1 Peel Village Parkway 

 

TAKE NOTICE that the Council of the Corporation of the City of Brampton enacted By-

law Number 71-2022 on April 6, 2022 to designate 1 Peel Village Parkway in the City of 

Brampton, as being of cultural heritage value or interest under Part IV subsection 29(1) 

of the Ontario Heritage Act, R.S.O. c. O. 18. 

 

A copy of By-law 71-2022 follows this notice. 

 

For further information about this designated property, please contact: 

 

Harsh Padhya 
Heritage Planner  
City Planning & Design 

City of Brampton 

905-874-3825 
Harsh.Padhya@brampton.ca 

 

 

Date: May 12, 2022 

 

Peter Fay, City Clerk 

2 Wellington St. W., Brampton, ON L6Y 4R2 

905-874-2172 (voice), 905-874-2119 (fax), 905-874-2130 (TTY) 

cityclerksoffice@brampton.ca 

 

mailto:cityclerksoffice@brampton.ca













